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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
All travel must be carried out with a travel certificate 

including to collect mail from SPADA when it is convened. 

https://media.interieur.gouv.fr/deplacement-covid-19/ 

 

SPADA 
SPADA 31 is maintaining all of its missions in the current containment context. You will be 

summoned via the visit schedule posted online (internet). 

PREFECTURE 
The renewal of your asylum application certificate (Récépissé) will be done by mail, with the 

exception of people in the Dublin procedure. 

OFPRA   
The asylum application interviews scheduled for November are maintain. Asylum seekers 

summoned (convocation) to Ofpra are therefore invited to go there, provided with their 

convocation and their travel authorization (reason: “judicial or administrative summons and to 

go to a public service”). However, in the event of this impossibility related to the health situation 

or confinement (transport difficulties, medical contraindication, etc.), asylum seekers can 

inform Ofpra via the functional address mentioned on their convocation to maintenance. Their 

maintenance will then be postponed to a more favorable period. 

CNDA  
The invitations to the course are maintained. You must bring your summons and travel 

authorization (reason: "judicial or administrative summons and to go to a public service"). 

However, in the event of an impossibility related to the health situation or confinement 

(transport difficulties, medical contraindication, etc.), you must inform your lawyer as soon as 

possible. 

Assurance Maladie  

The first requests for health insurance continue to be made at the SPADA Forum Réfugiés. 

Renewals are made directly at the offices of the health insurance company, which maintains 

its activity. 

https://media.interieur.gouv.fr/deplacement-covid-19/

